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The Weber Piano Moves Out 





The Weber Piano begins its journey to its new home in the new Galion High School building. One of the timeless pieces
of the old high school is in the process of being moved to the new high school.Â  Photos in this article are courtesy of Dick
Cope (galionguy). 






 





The Weber Piano at rest in the lower right corner of this photo of the aditorium of the old high school. 





 





Remember Me? 





 





Â The lid comes off in preparation for moving. 







 







This does not appear to be an easy job. 





 





And away we go! 











Stayed tuned for pictures of the Weber Piano in its new home.Â  
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